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Tailoring & Beadwork, Cook-
ing & Baking, and Computer 
Studies. These courses are 
carefully designed to respond 
to the needs of both the local 
economy and the wider goal 
of youth development.

Applications for the Sep-
tember 2025 intake are now 
open, and interested youth 
are encouraged to apply early 
to secure a spot.To apply click 
here or contact the office at 
+254 720 323134.

Youth empowerment 
program (Y.E.P)
 september 2025 in-
take is now open for 
application.

QUOTE OF 
THE WEEK 
“
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“

Thank you, Tennessee 
University students, 
for visiting G-BIACK 
and sharing your 
time and energy with 

The Grow Biointensive Agri-
culture Center of Kenya (G-BI-
ACK), a leading institution in 
sustainable development and 
practical skills training, has 
announced the opening of its 
September 2025 intake for the 
highly acclaimed Youth Em-
powerment Program (YEP). 
The program, which has em-
powered hundreds of young 
people over the years, aims to 
equip youth with hands-on 
skills that promote self-re-
liance, job creation, and 
community transformation. 
 
Offered at G-BIACK’s main 
training center in Thika, the 
program features compre-
hensive, practical courses in 
Agroecology, 

The good life is one inspired 
by love and guided by 
knowledge

The steps of a good man 
are ordered by the Lord 
and He delights in his ways. 
Psalms 37:22

On May 20th, G-BiACK 
(Grow Biointensive Agricul-
ture Center of Kenya) had the 
pleasure of hosting a group of 
students from Tennessee Uni-
versity for a full-day visit to 
our center in Thika. The visit 
was part of their international 
learning experience, and it 
provided a valuable

tennessee University 
Students  at G-BiACK!

Student of the week 
stephen Athamal 

12th- 18th 
may 
2025

cross-cultural exchange and 
knowledge sharing around 
sustainable agriculture prac-
tices. 
 
During their time at
 G-BiACK, the students 
toured our demonstra-
tion farms, seed bank, and 
training facilities, learning 
about the Grow Biointensive 

method and the impact of 
our work with smallholder 
farmers. They asked thought-
ful questions, shared insights 
from their own academic 
backgrounds, and showed 
genuine interest in how local-
ly driven agricultural solu-
tions can support food securi-
ty, environmental health, and 
community resilience. 

 
We are deeply grateful to the 
students for their curiosity, 
respect, and open-minded-
ness. Their presence sparked 
inspiring conversations and 
reminded us of the impor-
tance of building global 
connections in the pursuit 
of a healthier, more sustain-
able future. We thank them 

sincerely and wish them the 
very best in their studies and 
future endeavors.
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